
Forest Ranch Charter School (530)891-3154

Dates to Remember

May

29th – Memorial Day, no school

30th – Board Ballots due back by 8:15 AM

31st – Chipotle Fundraiser, 5-9 PM

June

Friday, 2nd – Broadway Review, 6:30 PM; 

Multi-Purpose Room

Monday, 5th – Awards Assembly, 8:30 AM; 

Multi-Purpose Room

Wednesday, 7th – Field Day, 1:15 – 2:30 

PM; Graduation (8th Grade), 6 PM; 

Multipurpose Room; Middle School 

Farewell Dance, after graduation, dance 

ends at 9:30 PM

Thursday, 8th – Graduation (5th Grade), 

8:30 AM; Multi-Purpose Room; 

Kindergarten Graduation, 10:45 AM; 

Library Last Day of School, Dismissal, 12 

PM!

Please read 

through the 

calendar closely.  

We are having an 

awards assembly 

separate from the 

graduation on the 

last day school.  The 

awards assembly 

will be on Monday, 

June 5th. 

5/26/2017

We have ended the 

2016/17 Homework 

Club.  We would 

love to have 

feedback from you 

so we will better 

serve your children 

next year!  



Please return 

your board 

ballot to the 

school office 

by Tuesday, 

May 30th.  

Seats will be 

announced 

later that day.  

Thank you!

Chipotle Fundraiser 

(Mangrove location), 

Wednesday May 31st, 

5 – 9 PM.   

Please see attachment 

and we hope to see 

you then!

Field Day is coming up 

on Wednesday, June 7th

at 1:15 PM.  Please join 

us for watermelon and 

water games on the 

yard.  Please send your 

child with sunscreen 

on.  No swimsuits 

please.   

Please let us know if there are any 

changes regarding your child’s 

enrollment for the 2017/18 school year.    

We are in the process of configuring 

classrooms. This is also a good time to 

encourage folks to give us a call if they 

would like their child placed in our 

sweet, small school. 



Dear Families,

We regret to inform you there was an error with 
our yearbook printer.  

Due to this error, yearbooks will not be mailed 
to us before the end of the school year.  

Our plan is to have an autograph sheet for the 
kids to share and sign on the last day of school.  
This page could then be inserted into the 
yearbooks which will be mailed to your home 
the week after school is out.

We understand your disappointment as we too,  
are excited to see the 2016/17 yearbooks.  
Please call us with any questions or concerns 
and we thank you for your understanding.


